
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

Mr. Tom Kenney requested the following records:  

 

“1.  Which person/persons selected the law firm of Drendel and Jansons to investigate the O&M 

Department/Scott Ney issues at CUSD 304 ?  

2.  Why was this firm chosen as opposed to another law firm in the area?”  

 

 

This FOIA request was received June 15, 2021, and responded to on June 22. It took one District 

employee a total of 1 hour 40 minutes ($63.22) to respond to this FOIA request. Total attorney 

time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


